Beﬂ Tangeman

From: JoAnn Wichers <dnjwichers@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 7:22 PM

To: Senate Resources

Subject: Support of 5829

| am writing to you to respectfully ask for your support of Senate Bill 29. | have been an eastside setnetter for 35 years
and currently hold a dual permit in my name. My family fishes a total of 5 permits. We are unanimously in support of
SB 29 because we believe it is in the best interest for all fisheries, both commercial and recreational alike.

Thank you for your consideration of support for 58 29
David Wichers

eastside setnetter
Cook Inlet



Bet_tz Tangeman

From: JoAnn Wichers <dnjwichers@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 6:05 PM

To: Senate Resources

Subject: RE: suppart of SB29

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you in support of SB29. 1 am 38 years old and a second generation commercial set net fisherman and
permit holder. 1 have spent every summer since age 4 on the beach of our set net sites other than when | was in the
military for 6 years. After getting out of the military | returned to the beaches to again help my family with the set net
sites. Many aspects of our fishery have changed over the years, | am in support of SB29 because | believe it is the best
thing for this fishing industry as a whaole and will help ensure fishing stocks for generations to come.

Dan Wichers
Cook Inlet Set Net Permit Holder



